
11/22-24 
Thanksgiv-
ing Break 
 
 
11/28/17 
9am 
Character 
Counts 
 
 
12/5/17 
3:10 SAC 
Meeting 
 
 
12/5/17 
6pm  
Holiday 
Concert 
 
 
12/9/17 
9am 
Breakfast 
with Santa 
 
 
12/9/17 
9am 
Festival of 
Trees 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 
Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

I hope that all our families have a wonderful Thanksgiving and remember the things they 
are truly thankful for at this special time. I try not to take for granted the special 
children and families here at R. B. Hunt. I feel so very blessed that I have been able to 
watch your children learn and grow. I am also thankful for the wonderful parental 
involvement in our school! Your continued support is what makes our school such a great 
place for our students and staff. Remember that we have school on Monday and Tuesday 
of next week and we will dismiss at our regular time on Tuesday.   

December is just around the corner. We have a variety of special events planned to provide 
balance in our learning environment. While academic learning and growth are a priority, we 
also know that the special things we remember about school are not always academic. Here 
are some special things happening at Hunt in December: 

Tuesday, December 5th- Holiday Concert & Festival of Trees, 6:00 p.m. 
Saturday, December 9th- Breakfast with Santa & Drawing for Festival of Trees 9:00- 

11:00a.m. 
Thursday, December 14th- Holiday Luncheon during your child’s lunch time 

Monday, December 18-Thursday December 21st- Holiday Shop 
Thursday, December 21st- last day before break- one hour early release 

 
Congratulations to Dorian Hulbert and Sophia Cannata for being super readers and joining 
the “Principal’s Million Word Club” I am so proud of your reading! Keep it up! 

 

Have a Wonderful Thanksgiving, 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

11/17/2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Isabel Benshimol, Amelie Vighetti, Noah Murfin, Sadie 

Turner, Carleton Martin 

SECOND GRADE: Jacob Colon, Nolia Seward, Elli LeMaire, Zealand  

Milton, MaKenna Conley, Rafael Soto, Jayce Garmon, Alianna LeBre,  

Genesis Castellon, Soleil Cromwell 

THIRD GRADE: Owen Rome, George Mavris, Mallory Graham, Soren  

Anderson, Brooke Leth, Mara Brown 

FOURTH GRADE: Madison Carson, Caye Marshall-Green, Alex Altman, 

Paxton Beidle, Izzy Ottilo, Braylan Matos, LaniRei Decker, Peyton  

Hampel 

FIFTH GRADE: Caleb Bowen, Greg Wilson, Oliver Heather, Abigail 

Moore, Finn Mulligan, Angie Kalanik, Jack Pulsfus, Cali Witt 

Girls on the Run 
Coaches NEEDED… 

 

 

If you are  

interested in  

coaching please  

contact Tiffany 
Stetson by 11/27/17 

at:  

Tiffany.Stetson@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Thank You! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: November20th-November24th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese 
Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken 
Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-
Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Thanksgiving Break! 
Thursday– Thanksgiving Break! 
Friday– Thanksgiving Break! 

  

 Thank you for coming to our meeting  
yesterday.  Our next meeting is January 18th, 2018 at 
8:35am.  Make sure you keep the  
morning of Saturday, December 9th, open for our  
Annual Breakfast with Santa.   There’s a  
delicious breakfast buffet, photos with Santa and Elves, 
and the Holiday Trees will be raffled off.  It will be great! 
 Chic Fil A Spirit Night will be Thursday,  
December 14th.  A portion of the proceeds will be given 
to R.B. Hunt.  Last year, the owner  
doubled the amount to help with the victims of the  
Hurricane. 
 The Holiday Shop is a month away!   
December 18th-21st, we will have a Holiday Shop on  
campus.  There is plenty of volunteers needed; contact 
Allison Dubrow at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com if  
interested.  The PTAO will purchase items from the  
dollar store, set up a store with toys, kitchen items, 
coffee mugs, tool kits, and even a pet section.  Your child 
will have a list sent home and they can decide how much 
they want to spend and whom they would like to buy 
gifts for.  It is very sweet and the student’s love picking 
out items for their loved ones! 
 

  
 

 

  

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

From the Desk of  

Nurse Jean... 

 

It’s the season for Thanks 
and Giving! What are some of 
the biggest challenges to 
health and wellness? Make it 
your goal to  

remedy anything lacking in the following, and 
strive for balance during the holidays. Take 
up the 5-4-3-2-1 challenge! 5 fruits or 
veggies daily, 4 glasses of water, 3 healthy 
plate meals, 2 hours of activity daily, 1 
hour or less of screen time. Try new foods 
and practice safe food handling. Keep it 
chilled after two hours, and always wash 
your hands! 

Recycled Kids is an Islander Donor. 

 Recycled Kids is a children and maternity  
resale boutique where parents and  
grandparents entrust their pre-loved items to be 
purchased and loved by a new family. 
Our consignors take great pride in the clothes they 
bring in to our store and we offer nice  

quality kid's clothing, toys & equipment. 
232 State Rd 312 St. Augustine, FL 32086: In River-
side Centre (in between Hobby Lobby & Big Lots) 
 
 Also, thank you to our Red and White  
Donors:  The Bell Family, The Charalambous  
Family, and Southeast Sports. 
 

Contact Zeba Ottilo at huntbusiness-
partners@gmail.com if you would like to be 
a Business Partner. 

The ART Room STILL NEEDS  

Baby Wipes!!!! 

Please send in what you 
can! 

Thank You:) 

Ms. Christine 
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